# Hot Line Number 81 - 7 February 2019

## **Daphne Jenkins**

Daphne Jenkins passed away at Ngaio Marsh Retirement village on 31 January. A service for Daphne will be held at Lamb and Haywards Westpark Chapel, 467 Wairakei Road on Friday 8 February at 2pm. Our sincere condolences to Daphne's family.

### **Bar Manager**

The Executive Committee has regrettably accepted Kevin Callaghan's resignation as Bar Manager with effect from the end of this bowling season. The committee wishes to express their thanks to Kevin for a job well done.

Kevin will, however, continue on as one our Duty Managers in respect of our Club Liquor Licence.

It is very important the Club fills this key position. The committee wishes to encourage anyone who may be interested in becoming the new Bar Manager to contact Alan Perry on 358 7880 or 0274 343 514. A Position Description is available for those who may be interested in what the job entails.

# **Bar Duty**

Bar Shift Manager Kevin Callaghan 11 February 2019 **Barry Bunting** Monday Early Kevin Callaghan Late Bill Lawton Friday 15 February 2019

Saturday 16 February 2019 Murray Croy

#### **Black Club Shirts**

A further supply of shirts now available at \$44 each.

#### **New members**

'Welcome to Robyn, Evan and Jayden Owens, new bowlers, who joined Burnside BC this week. They hope to enjoy some social bowls together with Jayden who will shortly be 13 years old'.

# **Duty Team – Saturday 9 February**

Place mats, Jacks, mark 2 metre line, Check for scoreboard chalk etc. Men's 3 x 3 Burnside 2 Murray Croy, Lou Dent, Peter Hall Keith McFarlane, Rod Kearney, Don McClelland Lloyd Guest, Mike Murphy, Ken Haworth

### Health & Wellbeing

Tiger Paterson – Still in Burwood Hospital but showing improvement. Welcomes visitors.

Graham Lowery - A difficult run with health issues lately which will end his bowls season. At home and looks forward to telephone calls.















